
 
 

Helping Hands Yard 
Cleanup 

 
April 25, 2009 at 8 a.m. 

 
Lamp, Rynearson, & Associates (14710 West Dodge Road) 

 
We would like to invite you to participate in a community service effort 
for the Helping Hands program run by the Keep Omaha Beautiful 
organization. The Helping Hands program matches volunteers to help 
the elderly and disabled with yard cleanup. We have a great 
opportunity to help this organization!  Plan to meet at the LRA office 
the morning of April 25, and car pool to the yard clean up site. We will 
provide breakfast and cleanup equipment for volunteers. 
 
Please reply to this email by Wednesday, April 22 if you would like to 
help out with our Helping Hands cleanup.  If you have any questions 
please contact Amelia Toellner (actoellner@terracon.com, 330-2202) 
or Joe Flaxbeard (Joe.Flaxbeard@lra-inc.com, 496-2498) the 
younger member co-chairs bringing you this event.  Hope to see you 
there!! 
 
Additional information about the Helping Hands program can be 
found at www.keepomahabeautiful.org 
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